
Chairman Brandon Slayton
6010 N 21st Dr.

Phoenix AZ 85015
(480) 600-0749

chair@lpmaricopa.org

August 24th, 2021

Dear Precinct Committee Member:

This letter is to notify you of two new vacancies on the Maricopa County Libertarian Party Board.
Our bylaws stipulate that: "The Maricopa County Chair shall cause notice to be made to all Maricopa
County Precinct Committeemen. All Maricopa County Precinct Committeemen are eligible to run for
any vacancy. The Maricopa County Chair shall cause a County Committee meeting to be held to
elect replacement officers. All Maricopa County precinct committeemen are eligible to vote at this
County Committee meeting."

The two vacancies are:
● 1st Vice-Chair
● 2nd Vice-Chair

Additional open positions:
● Assistant Treasurer
● Assistant Secretary

Nominations are now open and can be submitted via email to chair@lpmaricopa.org or the MCLP
official Slack channel. Nominations will also be accepted on the day of the meeting. Only PCMs who
have been elected or appointed are eligible.

This County Committee meeting will take place on Wednesday, September 8th, 2021, in place of
our typical monthly business meeting. This meeting will be in-person at 124 West McDowell
Road, Phoenix, AZ 85003. Casual food such as sandwiches, pizza, and beverages will be
provided. A donation to help cover expenses will be appreciated.

I want to thank you for your grassroots participation in the fight towards liberty and to see a world
set free in our lifetime. Participating as a Precinct Committee Member helps solidify our position as a
recognized political party in the state of Arizona. Protecting our ballot access and providing an equal
seat at the table with our Republican and Democratic opponents.

In Liberty,

Brandon Slayton
Chair, Maricopa County LP

PS: Please RSVP to chair@lpmaricopa.org so we can plan food accommodations appropriately.
And visit https://www.lpmaricopa.org/september8meeting for updated information leading up to
the meeting.

mailto:chair@lpmaricopa.org

